WINTON METHODIST FAMILY CAMPING CLUB

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Sunday 18th January 2015 
Whitehall Hotel, Bournemouth


MINUTES
1.
Apologies

Bert & Val, Dink & Eric, Katherine & Jason, Sue & Phil, Elaine & Mark, Sasha & Derek


2.
Minutes of Last AGM / Matters Arising

Chairman
The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed.  There were no matters arising, minutes were proposed by Alan Bean and seconded by Christine Mahoney..
3.
Treasurer’s Report 2013



Treasurer
See attached report.  Noted that the insurance contribution needs to be paid to the church for both 2014 and 2015.  This is something that needs to just happen, and is not asked for directly.  Accounts were proposed by Chris Heppenstall and seconded by Martin Seccombe.
4.
Election of Committee Members


Chairman

All committee members and officers are happy to remain on the committee.  Particular thanks were extended to Katherine for her great work on the website and willing contrubtion to the club.  It was proposed and seconded that all committee members remain as is.
5.
2013 Site Reports




Secretary

In the Secretary’s absence, these were given by the Treasurer.  A quick run down of the four camps during the year were read out.  It was agreed to have been another good season of camping.
6.
Details of camps for 2015 



Chairman

	Date
	Venue
	Details
	Stewards

	1st-4th May
	Drove Lea Farm, TITCHFIELD
	£7.00 per unit/night.
Electric PAYG - £5 on card, can be topped up
	Alan & Mary Bean

	22nd-29th May
	Everdean, CHICHESTER
	£15.00 per unit/night, including electrics.
	Sheena/Julia/ Margaret etc sharing

	28th-31st August
	Hill Cottage Farm, ALDERHOLT
	£14.00 per unit/night + £5.00 electrics (limited number)
	Volunteers still required

	18th-20th September
	Gundrys Farm, THREE LEGGED CROSS
	£7.00 per unit/night.
£3.00 electric hook up per night.
	Brian & Betty (with help)



6.
Stewards for 2015 Camps 



Chairman

There were volunteers for most camps but one remains unallocated.  Marion King has offered to help at any camps where needed/possible.
There is likely to be a skittles evening at Hill Cottage Farm in Alderholt.

7.    Suggestions for sites in 2016
A number of sites were suggested, which are to be looked at and investigated further by the committee members.
Holtwood Methodist field, Teigngrace for the week, Bucklers Hard (although no facilities) Bucknowle, Mrs Bessant (Blue Pool area), Chickerell, Sixpenny Handley.

Any further suggestions to be e-mailed to the secretary please.  
8.    Macmillan Coffee Morning



Pat & Barrie
Pat & Barrie to organise the Macmillan coffee morning for 2015.  This will be on Saturday 26th September.
9.
A.O.B.

It was noted that Alan Bean has taken on the role of being Club Archivist, and is looking into all the camps the society has held since its inception in 1977.  He will collate records of all camp locations, events, stewards etc – and the WMFCC will be preserved for posterity! 

It was noted that Brian King (Nora’s husband) has recently died, and it was suggested to write a letter from the club expressing our condolences.

Meeting closed 1.10pm – treasurer took subs and dinner money!
